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Fulbright Scholar-in-Residence Program

Karen Watts

Through the Council for International Exchange of Scholars, the Fulbright
Scholar-in-Residence Program brings scholars from abroad to U.S. campuses to
significantly internationalize host institution campuses and curricula.
Grants are available to bring scholars as resident fellows for one term or
an entire academic year to teach and consult in area studies programs,
interdisciplinary programs that focus on global issues or courses where
participation of a foreign Scholar can provide a cross-cultural or
international perspective. Preference is given to institutions that
infrequently or never host Visiting Scholars and that serve student
populations underrepresented in international exchange programs, especially
minority students. Application deadline October 15, 2007.

To Apply: Download the Fulbright Guidelines for Scholar-in-Residence
Proposals from: http://www.cies.org/sir/SIR_Guidelines.pdf, or contact Karen
Watts, Senior Program Officer at kwatts@cies.iie.org.

Karen R. Watts
Senior Program Officer
Special Programs (SIR, EUSIR, OLP & VS Conference)
Council for International Exchange of Scholars
3007 Tilden Street, NW Suite 5L
Washington, DC 20008
Tel: 202-686-4004
Fax: 202-362-3442
Email: kwatts@cies.iie.org

CIES is a division of the Institute of International Education. The
Fulbright Program is sponsored by the United States Department of State
Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs.
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